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September 25, 2015 

Filing Center 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 
97308-1088 

Re: UM 1746, Comments on Staff’s Draft Recommendations 

Dear Filing Center, 

On September 18, 2015, the Public Utility Commission of Oregon (“PUC”) Staff 
issued a Draft Recommendations on Program Attributes and Characteristics (“Draft 
Recommendations”). Vote Solar appreciates the hard work of staff in developing 
their Draft Recommendations. After reading the Draft Recommendations and 
participating in the workshop on September 22, 2015, Vote Solar agrees with much 
of staff’s intent and objectives. However, we do have some concerns with the Draft 
Recommendations. IREC has done an excellent job of listing and addressing these 
concerns. Vote Solar fully supports the comments of IREC. 

We look forward to continued engagement with other stakeholders during this 
docket and beyond. Thank you for your time. 

Sincerely, 

Nathan Phelps 

 
Program Manager, DG Regulatory Policy 
Vote Solar 
89 South Street 
Boston, MA 
02111 
Cell: (860) 478-2119 
nathan@votesolar.org 
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